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The Board of Management met for their 2nd meeting of the school year on December 12th 2017. 

A report was provided on how the school was settling into the campus. The feedback from teachers 
and students has been very positive and plan is in place to continually refine the buildings and PE 
facilities. A transport sub-committee was set up to investigate the various options in transporting 
students to school. 

The response to the Art Subject Inspection was reviewed and special thanks was given to the Art 
department for the excellent feedback given in the report. The Principal reported on the successful 
Science week and Recycling week. Special thanks were given to all teachers involved.  

The new Junior Cycle Profile of achievement is current being prepared and the second cluster 
training day for teachers has been announced for January. 

The Bursar presented an overview of last year with budgets in line with projections. The expected 
enrolment figures for September 2018 were also presented and the financial forecast for the current 
year is very positive given the move to Old Conna. 

The Healthy Eating and Catering policy, Admissions Policy and Child Safeguarding statement were 
discussed and are due for approval at the next meeting.  


